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The Burrell Observatory is proud to host an open house program on Friday March 
18, 2016 at 7:30 PM.  Dr. Sam Stansfield will present a lecture entitled “LET’S TAKE 
THE A-TRAIN: How Satellite Data Help the Climate Debate” in the “Center for 
Innovation and Growth” (CIG).  The Afternoon Train, or 'A-Train', for short, is a 
constellation of satellites that travel one behind the other, along the same track, as 
they orbit Earth.  Each monitors specific aspects of Earth’s climate.  Satellites that 
fly in close proximity to each other in a carefully planned formation allows for 
synergy between the missions. 
 
After the lecture the Burrell Observatory will be open for viewing, weather 
permitting. 
 
This is a free lecture and no reservations are required.  The CIG is located the East 
side of Front Street, North of Bagley Road at 340 Front Street.  Parking is available 
next to and behind CIG and adjacent to the Observatory off of Fifth Avenue 
West.  For questions, contact the Observatory Director at gkader@bw.edu or the 
Department of Physics and Astronomy at 440-826-2312. 
 
Map to the Center for Innovation and Growth: link 
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